
January 19th , 1925.

Roland Stuart, Esq., 
59 Oôok Street, 
Victoria, B. C.

Dear ^r. Roland Stuart

Lot me acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 12th of January.
I am to-day writing to

Ottawa in the hope- that I may be able to do something 
to hurry on the decision in connection with your case, 
but you know how often these long delays occur in 
legal matters.

With all "good wishes and
regretting that I did not see you when you passed 
through Hontreal, I am.

Yours faithfully,


